
 

                  Count Day

Leaves are falling off the trees and fall will soon be upon us. Besides 
pumpkins and cooler weather, Count Day will also soon be here. Count 
Day is October 5. On that day your researcher is required to do the 
following:

** submit at least 1 step in EACH of the 6 classes in their learning plan. 
Their mentor will have sent them a list of suggested projects to work on 
and submissions must be completed between 12:01am-11:59pm

** email their mentor to let them know which projects they have 
submitted steps for

** attend their scheduled classes and submit the class work

Please have your researcher contact their mentor or team leader with any 
questions/concerns they have.

                                              - Stacy Long

Words from the Director - 
James Middleditch 


Hello Parents and Students!!
 
I hope that everyone had an amazing 
start to the 2022-23 school year. The 
Virtual Cohort Live Lessons have 
started and have been going well. We 
have a handful of students that are 
doing Dual enrollment this fall. Also, 
we are beginning our Fall E-Sports 
season for the E-Sports club. Below 
are some important announcements:
 
Count Day is Wednesday October 5th. 
It is important that your student logs 
in and completes at least one step in a 
project for each of the 6 classes on 
their learning plan. Mentors have 
been working with students to pick 
their projects. We have the Fall 
NWEA Map testing this month. We 
test from October 10th to 28th. This 
testing is important to help us know 
what additional supports your student 
may need to be successful at WAY. 
Please lookout for more amazing 
opportunities for your students 
coming soon. If you have any 
questions, please call us at 
313-638-2716 or email us 
at enroll@wayprogram.net.
 
I look forward to a super school year!

mailto:enroll@wayprogram.net


 

WAY Students                            College & Career Corner




College and Career Corner
This month we have some exciting events planned. This 
month will be the first virtual college tour of the year. We 
will be visiting Oakland College on October 7th @ 2pm, all 
grades are encouraged to join in. We will also be hosting our 
resume workshop for 10th through 12th grade. On October 
28th we will be hosting our Financial Aid Day at 10am, all 
grades are encouraged to attend. The links for all events are 
in the announcements on the Centric Homepage, and have 
been sent via email.
    
                                         - Jackee’ Smith



            WAY Parents


Hello, parents and guardians!

We are just about to host September's parent meeting, and 
that video link and presentation will be sent out before this 
weekend. The October parent meetings will take place on 
October 27 at 7pm. We are coming up on our first round of 
testing for the year. I will be sending information out shortly. 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions at 
all. Please remember that we are always looking for parents 
to join our school improvement meeting. If you are interested 
in joining, please let us know and we will send you that 
information as well.

                                             - Kim Iorillo 

These students have gone above and beyond the 
required .5 credit per month. They have earned 
the following credit since September 1, 2022:

Ma'Kayla Shaw

Addison Dore

Valentina Foreman

Allison Quinlan

Kyle Oliver

Paige Oliver

James King

Bryant Daugherty

Marissa Burpee


	Words from the Director - James Middleditch
	Count Day
	WAY Students                            College & Career Corner
	WAY Parents

